NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Birthday wishes from Attorney General Andrew Cuomo

RUBEN DIAZ  April 26, 2010

April 20, 2010

Hon. Ruben Diaz, Sr.
MNew York State Senate
LOB 307

Albany, NY 12247

Dear Senator Diaz:
I wish you a very happy birthday -- one filled with joy and happiness. May the
coming year bring you personal fulfillment and professional gratification. I look forward

to continuing our partnership to improve the lives of New Yorkers. If 1 can ever be of
assistance, please do not hesitate to let me know.
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[ would like to thank the Attorney General for his kind wishes as I celebrate my birthday.

Warmest regards.



